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Comment R5

View of East Lancashire CCG:-

“Both in my role at East Lancashire CCG and more importantly as a local GP,
I’'m becoming increasingly aware of the impact that fast food outlets are
having on the health of the population and many of my fellow health
professionals see it as one of the most important health challenges around.
The Health profile in Rossendale is very similar to that of the national position,
where over a quarter of adults and a third of nine year olds are overweight or
obese, many of whom either have or are at risk of developing Diabetes”

GP Partner — Dr Mackenzie and Partners and Rossendale Locality GP Lead

Kentucky Fried Chicken (Great Britain) Limited (KFC) is committed to working
in partnership with government to increase the availability of healthy diet and
exercise choices. It agrees with reasonable and fair strategies to increase the
availability of healthy diet and exercise choices, but cannot agree with
measures, which may be unlawful and simply restrict choice for all members
of the public without good evidence of effectiveness. - - The draft policy is not
based on any objectively assessed development requirement. It effectively
assesses the requirement for hot food takeaways in certain areas as zero, but
without regard to baseline levels or any level or distance at which the alleged
contribution to obesity is supposed to occur. There is no assessment of how
many applications would be refused or the environmental or economic impact
of longer journeys and lost jobs. - - There is no evidence of a distance at
which the alleged harm will occur or indeed that it necessarily will occur at all,
as there is no evidence that hot food takeaways contribute to obesity more
than any other land use at which it is possible to purchase or consume food
and drink, including coffee shops, bakeries (or, simply, supermarkets) in Class
A1, restaurants and cafes in Class A3 or drinking establishments within Class
A4. - - The inclusion of primary schools is particularly problematic, as it is clear
that children at primary schools are not permitted to leave the premises
unaccompanied. Indeed, no account is taken of secondary schools that
operate "locked gates" policies at lunchtimes. We suggest that it would be
better to focus on ensuring good and broadly equal access to open space,
sport and recreation opportunities and on a balanced retail offer.

Further comment

Page 1814 of 2063



